

Coláiste an Chomaraigh, Tigh an Mheáin, Carraig na Siúire, Co. Thiobraid Árann.

Comeragh College, Tinvane, Carrick on Suir, Co. Tipperary.



2nd October 2025

Dear Parent/Guardian,

We hope this letter finds you well.

We are writing to you today to advise you of our plans regarding the issuing of Junior Cycle Examination Results to the Third Year Class of 2025.

As you will be aware the State Examinations Commission has announced that the Junior Cycle results will be available on Wednesday, 8th October.

We are very proud of the fine young people this group have grown into.

We have put the following arrangements in place for the day of the results:

There will be no timetabled classes for TY or LCA1 students on Wednesday, 8th October.

Students who are to receive their results are advised to arrive to school for 10am.

Students should be in full school uniform as photographs will be taken.

TY & LCA1 students who are not receiving results (students who did TY last year or who are new to the school) should not attend school Wednesday, 8th October.

Students will be served a celebratory breakfast from 10am – 10:30am (optional).

Students will be presented with their Junior Cycle examination results from 10:30am onwards.

We know that this is a very important day for you and we are delighted to be able to invite parents/guardians to the school from 11:30am to celebrate the occasion with your son/daughter.

Once again, we want to congratulate the 3rd year class of 2025 on all their achievements and we look forward to celebrating them with you on 8th October.

Yours sincerely,

KEVIN LANGTON (Principal)

KATHLEEN O'DONOVAN RYAN

Kathlees & Donavan

(Deputy Principal)

Príomhoide: Caoimhín Ó Langtúin Príomhoide Ionad: Caitlín Ni Dhonnabháin Ó Riain

Principal: Kevin Langton Deputy Principal: Kathleen O'Donovan Ryan







